Manitowoc Public School District
Manitowoc, Wisconsin

Board of Education Curriculum Committee Meeting Minutes
December 16, 2014 —11:45 a.m.

The Manitowoc Public School District Curriculum Committee met on December 16, 2014, at 11:45 a.m.
Committee members Dave Nickels (late), Keith Shaw, Linda Gratz, and Barbara Herrmann were present.
Also present were Director of Elementary and Secondary Education Deborah Shimanek, Business
Manager Ken Mischler, and Human Resources Director Andrea Holschbach.

Mrs. Shimanek presented the MPSD Academy Course, First Steps in Mathematics—Diagnostics and
Interventions for Math Students, offered by Lori Williams. This is a training that we have been offering
teachers in the district in a 3-day format during the school day. We will now provide the option for
teachers to complete the course for credit from Silver Lake College. On a motion by Linda Gratz and
seconded by Barbara Herrmann, the course was approved 4-0.

The Committee was also informed that the Washington DC trip for Washington Junior High had been
canceled due to low participation (29 students). Students were provided the option of traveling with the
Wilson Junior High Washington DC trip in June.

The meeting was adjourned at 11:50 a.m. with a motion by Linda Gratz, seconded by Barbara Herrmann,
and carried.

Deborah Shimanek
Director of Elementary and Secondary Education



